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Hi.

I would be fully supportive of such a scheme.It would encourage consumers to recycle more plastic bottles
& cans.

I would suggest that large glass bottles also be included in the scheme.A similar scheme worked well when [
was growing up.The use of recycleable & reusable glass bottles are environmentally friendly &
economically viable.

Thanks






